
Discovery Place Preschool and Kids Club
2024-2025 Registration 4/5s

February 5. 2024

Dear Parents, 
Registrations are now being accepted for the 2024-2025 Discovery Place Preschool 4/5s classes
and Kids Club daycare. Children must be 4 by September 1, 2024. 
It is an exciting time at Discovery Place Preschool and Kids Club as we look forward to next year.
In Lakefield, Discovery Place and Kids Club have their own entrance, as well as a fenced-in
playground, on Milwaukee Street. We have Kids Club available for families that need before and
after-school care, as well as summer care. Discovery Place offers morning 3s and all-day 4/5s
preschool at the Lakefield campus.
In Jackson, Discovery Place and Kids Club have their entrance on Springfield Parkway. We have
Kids Club available for families that need before and after-school care, as well as summer care.
Discovery Place offers morning and afternoon 3s and all-day 4/5s preschool at the Jackson
campus.
Four and five-year-old preschool will be offered at both the Lakefield and Jackson campuses.
The schedule for both campuses is Monday-Friday, 8:05-3:05 pm (early out on Wednesdays). On
the enclosed registration form please indicate what campus and if your child will also attend
Kids Club. We have received the Voluntary PreK grant from the Minnesota Department of
Education. We don’t yet know the amount we have received. This grant allows us to offer free
and greatly reduced tuition. Once we know the amount we have received we will contact you to
let you know that exact tuition amount.
For the 2024-2025 school year we have made it easier for families enrolled in both Discovery
Place and Kids Club to make one payment for both preschool and daycare. We also included a
monthly or weekly payment option.
We will be hosting an open house in Jackson on Thursday, February 29, from 4-7 pm and in
Lakefield on Thursday, March 7th, 4-7 pm if you would like to meet teachers and/or see our
space. You do not need to attend the open house to register your child. You can mail the
registration or drop it off at either Riverside or Pleasantview. Your registration is not considered
complete without the registration fee. If you have any questions about either Discovery Place
Preschool or Kids Club, please feel free to contact us.
Thanks, 

Amber Lessman    and   Holly Schmit
Preschool Director         Daycare Director
847-5868


